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Comments: Thank you for taking my comment. I would like to state that I agree with the statement sent to you

from Jim Shelf, Director of KY Heartwood. Specifically, I have the same concerns regarding logging and its

effects on species such as our native bats. I oppose amendments to policy that reduces protections or negatively

impacts these sensitive populations.

 

 

 

I am a KY resident (40026) and appreciate your consideration of these concerns.


